
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fw: Rodas Piggery Inspection Report

1 message

Aymeeh Diaz <aymeeh_diaz@yahoo.com> Wed, Aug 18, 2021 at 6:26 PM
To: Lourdes Ferrer <ondet_ferrer@yahoo.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear RED Ondette,

In compliance to your instruction, I advised EMS Rolando Capistrano of  EMB, to conduct
investigation regarding the complaint of Mr. Rosales re: Piggery operation owned by Ms. Rodas
located in Bgy. Kilo-kilo, Sta. Cruz, Marinduque. 

As a result of investigation, forwarded herewith is a copy of the report by EMS Capistrano using EMB
Prescribed Monitoring Form. Same report was already submitted to RD Drake Matias.

For your information and further instruction Ma'am.

Aymeeh

Note: Formal MEMO/TRANSMITTAL will be sent tomorrow. Thank you.

Aymeeh Mendoza-Diaz Climate Change Office Department of Environment & Natural Resources tel:
9281194, 9296626 local 2006 email: imdiaz@denr.gov.ph

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Michelle Macariola <salvadormitch1996@gmail.com>
To: "aymeeh_diaz@yahoo.com" <aymeeh_diaz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021, 05:20:51 PM GMT+8
Subject: Rodas Piggery Inspection Report

RODAS PIGGERY INSPECTION - WATER AUGUST 17, 2021.pdf
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